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Importance: High

 
 

From: Drew Henrie-McWilliams <Drew.Henrie-McWilliams@morrisonkids.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 3:06 PM
To: Sen Boles <Sen.DenycBoles@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Boquist
<Sen.BrianBoquist@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Findley <Sen.LynnFindley@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen
Gelser <Sen.SaraGelser@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Knopp <Sen.TimKnopp@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen
MonnesAnderson <Sen.LaurieMonnesAnderson@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Steiner Hayward
<Sen.ElizabethSteinerHayward@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Taylor
<Sen.KathleenTaylor@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Barreto <Rep.GregBarreto@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep
Bynum <Rep.JanelleBynum@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Evans <Rep.PaulEvans@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Rep Moore-Green <Rep.RaquelMooreGreen@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Salinas
<Rep.AndreaSalinas@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Stark <Rep.DuaneStark@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen
Roblan <Sen.ArnieRoblan@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Holvey <Rep.PaulHolvey@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Sen Dembrow <Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Smith Warner
<Rep.BarbaraSmithWarner@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Kotek <Rep.TinaKotek@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Sen Fagan <Sen.ShemiaFagan@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Frederick
<Sen.LewFrederick@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Barker <Rep.JeffBarker@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep
Reardon <Rep.JeffReardon@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen MonnesAnderson
<Sen.LaurieMonnesAnderson@oregonlegislature.gov>; Sen Olsen <Sen.AlanOlsen@oregonlegislature.gov>;
Rep Alonso Leon <Rep.TeresaAlonsoLeon@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Williamson
<Rep.JenniferWilliamson@oregonlegislature.gov>; Rep Piluso <Rep.CarlaPiluso@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Please support our request before you
Importance: High
 

 
Dear Joint Special Committee on Coronavirus Response,
 
Morrison Child and Family Services, as an essential provider of diverse key services
for children, youth and their families, is writing to support the allocation of
$5,000,000 to enable those like us to weather and survive the on-going and still
unfolding impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic.  What is known is that this is not the
same complex world of caring for Oregon’s most vulnerable that we faced even two
weeks ago.  And that the impacts our clientele experience will reverberate through

mailto:Rep.AndreaSalinas@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:Jan.Nordlund@oregonlegislature.gov

>/ morrison
/| N\ child & family services





















our state for years to come unless we can act quickly.
 
Morrison must keep a workforce who can function in these uncertain times, have
safety materials to keep our staff and client’s safe and be nimble to respond to the
changing landscape as the virus impacts our staff, facilities and our clients.
 
Please move quickly with this allocation.   We support all the requests that are before
you that help to continue the safety net for our communities.   We respect the
difficult times you face as you make rapid decisions on this unprecedented world
event.
 
Thank you!
 
Drew Henrie-McWilliams
 

 

Drew Henrie-McWilliams MS 
CEO
(he, him, his)
11035 NE Sandy Blvd.
Portland, OR 97220
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